
	
   	
   	
  

Strasbourg, April the 18th, 2012 
 
Dear friends, 
 
• How to keep in touch between us? 
• How to be regularly informed about current actions within the 

international institutions, in particular in the Council of Europe? 
• How to participate actively in the works of committees and working 

groups and to bring it your specific experience? 
 
A new tool is at your disposal, effective and interactive: 
 
Urgently, visit the website recently created for the members of Pax 
Romana-Europe:  

http://paxromanawien2012.org/ 
 
You will find the more particular and recent information concerning our 
current actions in the Council of Europe by going to: 
 
• home  Institutions  Council of Europe Strasbourg 
• home  Institutions  European Court of Human Rights 
• home  Activities  On-going processes 
• home  Themes  Climate change 
 
Please, do not hesitate to give your comments. 
Especially, please transfer the information within your organization so 
that members having a specific expertise can be involved and 
participate. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Philippe GROLLEAU 
grolleau.ph@gmail.com 
Permanent Delegate of Pax Romana 
to the Council of Europe 


